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Certified Local Government Program: 

Preservation through Local Planning 

Preservation activity occurs first at the local level; therefore, a community is in the best position 

to identify and protect its own resources.  The Certified Local Government (CLG) program 

assists local governments with integrating historic preservation concerns into local planning 

decisions.  Joining the CLG program is an important and effective way to preserve Georgia's 

historic places. 

  

With the National Historic Preservation Act of 1966, a federal and state partnership was 

initiated that created a national preservation program. The CLG program extends that federal 

and state preservation partnership to the local level. It enhances the local government role in 

preservation by strengthening a community’s preservation program and its link with HPD. 

 

In Georgia, the CLG program builds upon the longstanding working relationship between HPD 

and the local governments by expanding the scope of local responsibilities and opportunities 

for preservation. Any city, town, or county that has enacted an historic preservation ordinance, 

enforces that ordinance through a local preservation commission, and has met requirements 

outlined in the Procedures for Georgia’s Certified Local Government Program, is eligible to 

become a CLG.   

What are the benefits of becoming a CLG? 

Once certified, a local government becomes eligible to: 

➢ Apply for federal historic preservation grant funds only available to CLGs.  

➢ Participate directly in the National Register of Historic Places program by 
reviewing local nominations prior to the GA National Register Review Board. 

➢ Access technical assistance in the form of training sessions, information material, 
statewide meetings, workshops and conferences. 

➢ Participate in partnerships among local, state, and federal preservation groups 
and organizations. 

For more information, visit www.georgiashpo.org, or contact Sarah Rogers, Certified 

Local Government Coordinator, at 770-389-7869 or sarah.rogers@dnr.ga.gov. 

file:///C:/Users/jharrison3/Desktop/Website%20Documents/Tax%20and%20Grants/www.georgiashpo.org
mailto:sarah.rogers@dnr.ga.gov

